
         
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                 
 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Homework  
 

This week’s homework is on Seesaw and is related to 
Relationship Day.  

 

 

If you would like to share your child’s learning and achievement’s at home with us, you can do this by uploading 
photographs or video recordings to Seesaw. 

Thank you! 

 

This week Nursery have enjoyed reading a book 
called Kitchen Disco. The children wrote party   
invitations and enjoyed their own disco too. 
 

 
 
This week Tom, our local Lollipop Man, paid a 
visit to the nursery. He was able to tell the 
children how to cross the road safely. 
 

 
The children also enjoyed making observational 
drawings of fruit and focused on drawing 
strawberries and pineapples. The children also cut 
up the fruit to observe them under a microscope. 

 

 

 

               

Rhyme of the Week 
 

Hot Cross Buns 

  
 

Hot cross buns,  
Hot cross buns, 
One a penny, 
Two a penny 

Hot cross buns. 
Give them to your daughters, 

Give them to your sons. 
One a penny, 
Two a penny,  

Hot cross buns.  

Magical Moments 

Story of the Week 
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Yoga Bears 

Nursery enjoyed yoga this week with Laura. 
The children learnt different poses and how 

to be mindful. 

 


